
 

 

 
May 2, 2019 

 
Student # 100144934 

 
 
Dear Pooja Thakur, 
 
 
Thank you for your application to the North American Business Management (NABU) at Capilano 
University for the September 2019 intakes.  
 
 

After careful consideration of your application(s), I am sorry to inform you that we are unable to offer 
you a seat in the September 2019 term. 
 
Though you have met our minimum admission requirement, this year’s application pool was very strong, 
and we are unable to admit to every students.  Due to the limited seating, preference is given to 
students with highest English ability and GPA in the pool.   
 

 
 
 

We appreciate your interest in our program and thank you for your application. If you have any 
questions, please contact our Graduate Programs Team at busgrad@capilanou.ca or 604.990.7803. 
 
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Robin Furby, BA, MSc., 
Vice Chair, Graduate Programs 
Capilano University, School of Business 
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